
Re: SB 428

From Rose Hart, Bandon OR


I urge you to pass SB 428.  Allow the Task Force on Universal Health Care 
to complete its very important and complex task. Their work is important 
to the health of Oregonians and to Oregon’s economy.


Because of the pandemic, the current time line is not possible nor 
reasonable. Our dedicated volunteers have had to deal with the burdens of 
social distancing, increased family responsibilities and increased work 
loads including those working in medical fields. Do not waste the learning 
that has been achieved so far. We are only starting to understand how 
important this effort is to Oregon.


Vote yes on SB 428.


Thank you for your consideration.


Rose Hart



